
Bill Introduced to Establish Maternal and Infant Health Innovation
Center Act

June 30, 2023

Assembly Bill 5472, introduced in the New Jersey General Assembly on May 18, 2023, would establish the New Jersey Maternal
and Infant Health Innovation Center Act. The Bill would create the New Jersey Maternal and Infant Health Innovation Authority
(the Authority) and would transfer the primary authority for coordinating all efforts and strategies to reduce maternal mortality,
morbidity, and racial and ethnic disparities in the State from the New Jersey Maternal Care Quality Collaborative to the Authority.
The Bill would appropriate $23,220,000 from the General Fund to the Authority to cover its operational, administrative, and other
expenses.
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